
City of Tukwila Notice Of Application and Public Meeting: Project #  PL17-0056  
Design Review, Unclassified Use Permit and SEPA Review for Highline Water District Pump Station #8 

Project Planner: Jaimie Reavis, 206.431.3659, Jaimie.Reavis@TukwilaWa.gov 
Location: 16032 42nd Ave S; Parcel #5379800009 

File #s: E17-0013, L17-0065, and L17-0066 

Applicant: Jeremy DelMar  

Property Owner: Highline Water District 

Project Description: SEPA/Environmental Review, Unclassified 
Use Permit, and Design Review of a proposal to construct a new 
pump station and related improvements.  
 

Your written comments on the project are requested and can be 
sent by email to Jaimie.Reavis@TukwilaWa.gov or delivered to 
DCD, 6300 Southcenter Blvd, Ste 100, Tukwila WA 98188. Com-
ments must be received by 5:00p.m. on December 6, 2017. You 
may request a copy of any decision, comment on the project, and 
learn your appeal rights by contacting the project planner listed 
above or by visiting our offices Monday through Friday, 8:00am to 
5:00 pm at DCD 6300 Southcenter Blvd, Ste 100. 

 

A public information meeting will be held from 4:30-6:30 p.m. on Thursday, November 30th at Valley View Library 
(17850 Military Rd. S, SeaTac, WA 98188). Project plans and staff from Highline Water District and City of Tukwila will be 
there to answer questions about the project. 
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